
 
You are invited to attend an 

 

OPEN HOUSE 
 

New K-8 School on Acadia Road 
 

The Vancouver School Board is hosting this OPEN HOUSE to present the 
redevelopment of the University Hill Secondary School site on Acadia Road into a 
new school to accommodate students from Kindergarten to Grade 8.   
 
District staff and consultants will be available to answer questions.  Information 
on the following will be presented: 
 

 Educational Prospectus 

 Traffic around the school 

 Building form 

 Site development and landscaping 

 Sustainable features 

 Community Amenities 
 
 

 
Date:   Wednesday, February 10, 2010 
Time:   6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
Location:  Library, University Hill Secondary School 
Address: 2896 Acadia Road, Vancouver 

 
For more information, please call 

VSB Facilities Division, 
Phone number: (604) 713-5254 (service in English only). 

 
 
 
 

[Simplified Chinese] 

 
 

        


